

January 19, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We have some exciting news to share: registration has now opened for kindergarten programs in the Upper Canada District School Board (UCDSB), for the 2018-2019 school year! Following a decision by the Board of Trustees last Spring, additional French Immersion programming will be phased in starting September 2018 throughout the Brockville area at many local schools. As a reminder, some changes are occurring in the Brockville Family of Schools for the 2018-19 school year:

- 1) Effective September 2018, Prince of Wales P.S. will be closed and consolidated with Commonwealth P.S.
- Effective September 2018, French Immersion begins to be phased in for new kindergarten registrants at Commonwealth P.S. and Vanier P.S. in accordance with the attached attendance boundary map.
- 3) Effective September 2018 the French Immersion program attendance boundary of Westminster P.S. will be reduced for new kindergarten registrants, with the phase-in of French Immersion at Commonwealth P.S. and Vanier P.S., in accordance with the attached boundary map.

In addition to these changes that will be effective in September 2018, the Ministry of Education has approved a new elementary K-6 school for the City of Brockville that will result in the consolidation of Toniata P.S. and Commonwealth P.S. (with Prince of Wales P.S.) with a projected completion date of 2022.

To register your child for kindergarten, please access the following link at http://www.ucdsb.on.ca/for_families/registration/kindergarten/ and feel free to contact the school to learn more about our excellent programming and upcoming open houses.

Our family welcomes yours!

Sincerely,

The Brockville Family of Schools Principals

